BRIGHTWALTON PARISH COUNCIL Meeting as BRIGHTWALTON MILLENNIUM GREEN TRUST

Meeting Held on Monday 10th September 2018 at 9.30pm in the Village Hall

D	re	c	۵	n	t
_		.3	_		L

Shaun Orpen Chairman Sarah Youldon Clerk
Jackie Boxall Councillor

Mike Cooper Councillor
Tim Wyatt Councillor
Sue Sayers Councillor

Apologies

Polly Swann Councillor

Welcome & Declaration of Interest	Action
 The minutes of the March meeting were agreed and signed as an accurate record. 	
 There were no declarations of interest. 	
Matters Arising / Maintenance Required	
■ Tree Inspection: S Youldon reported that Ash Tree leaning on the Beech Tree had been	
looked at professionally and reported that no urgent action required as it had nowhere to	SY
go, although plans should however be made to remove this in 2019. S Youldon to obtain	
costs so this could be added to the Members Bid grant application.	
• New Trees: S Youldon to investigate obtaining trees from the Woodland Trust for planting	SY
at the working party.	
■ Pathway: Reported that it had become overgrown especially towards the road side of the	
pond, agreed this would be added to the working party list if there was sufficient	
volunteers. All agreed that the current soil humps around the pond occasionally used by	
bikes could be left but any purposefully built jumps would continue to be removed.	
• Signage: A Millennium Green Open Spaces sign signifying the opening up of the Millennium	
Green Trust for Dunmore Pond back in 2000 has been presented to the PC. It was agreed	
that this would be best placed on the village hall, facing out on to the playing field. S	
Youldon to consult with the VHC.	
Finance	
The balance in the Trustee account as of the 10/09 is £119.82. No payments have been made	
since the September meeting. Chq 100020 was written in March for £140.00 to refund to the	
PC the cost of removing the fallen tree.	

The 2019 Meetings will follow the Parish Council March & September Meetings